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Subject Seawolves MarketPlace Computer Accessories survey

To: Faculty and Staff

As many of you may already be aware, Computer Corner will be closing 
at the end of June. Seawolves MarketPlace has been asked to assume 
stocking and sales of computer accessories including: cables, CDs, 
floppies, zip disks, hubs, ink cartridges, toners and possibly 
educational software.

Seawolves MarketPlace would like your input in order to identify the 
products that should be part of our computer products inventory. It 
is our goal to meet the needs of the students, faculty and staff. We 
have found the best way to serve our customers is the ask what 
products and services they want to be provided on campus. Thank you 
for your assistance in helping us to take a fresh look at this 
opportunity.

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/FSA/fsaforms.nsf/survey




